
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 30, 1995 

 

 

 

Mr. Alan White 

4100 Downing Street 

Annandale, Virginia 22003 

 

Dear Mr. White: 

 

Thank you again for taking the time to talk with me yesterday about Mexico City.  As promised, I 

have enclosed a copy of the chapter from Win Scott’s draft manuscript. 

 

If you have any further thoughts on the issues we discussed please feel free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel 

 

 

Enclosure 


